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Comments: I live and work in Bozeman, MT,  and enjoy recreating in the Shoshone National Forest almost every

weekend. I believe strongly that the open snowmobile season should NOT be extended to June 15 on Beartooth

Pass; I value all recreational uses, including snowmobile travel, but I feel that maintaining the current season will

provide the best balance of uses for the most number of users, as well as being much less impactful on the local

grizzly population.  Thank you for considering my voice and opinion on the matter.


